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ZEΠ Vibes

President's Corner
Love is in the air!  It’s February and we know that on 
Valentine’s Day we are more intentional about letting our 
love shine with those we hold close.  Your husband, wife or 
partner; as well as your family and children are high on that 
list.  Don’t forget to love yourself too!  I challenge you to 
continue being intentional about your love of self, family, and 
others and step it up all year long.  Being kind to yourself 
and to others is a great legacy to leave behind.  I love you! Do 
you love you?  If yes, let your love shine wherever you go! 
Happy Valentine’s Day!

Sincerely,
Madam Founder Reisho, President
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February 2024



If you are interested in serving your community, 
consider joining the ladies of 

Zeta Epsilon Pi Military Wives Sorority Inc.

Please contact the Director of Intake, 
Soror Johnson 

zenpower57@gmail.com or (678) 870-4013

Sisterly Love!

Sorors gathered together for a quick 
group photo after a very productive 

monthly meeting.

ZetaEpsilonPi@

Follow us on these social media platforms!

Want to help Zeta Epsilon Pi continue its 
community efforts? Consider helping us 
with our fundraiser this month. All orders 

will be shipped by February 20th. 

Thank you for supporting!


